
 

 
WWW.METEORIC.COM.AU • ASX: MEI •ABN 64 107 985 651 

 

 

7 January 2019  

UPDATE ON MIDRIM AND LAFORCE 

 

Meteoric Resources NL (ASX: MEI; “Meteoric” or the “Company”), has been advised by TopTung 

Limited (ASX:TTW) that it will not be completing the acquisition of Midrim and LaForce. TTW has 

advised that this is a result of present market conditions and a decision to focus on evaluating their 

current Canadian portfolio, and not on the prospectivity of Midrim and LaForce. 

Whilst disappointed, Meteoric remains fully funded with in excess of $2,000,000 in cash net of 

liabilities enabling it to pursue exploration of its highly prospective Cobalt portfolio as well as other 

investment opportunities.  

Drilling at the Joyce copper cobalt gold Project is scheduled to commence shortly targeting shallow EM 

targets immediately beneath outcropping massive sulphides. In addition, the Company is currently 

assessing a number of Gold projects and shall keep shareholders updated in this regard.  
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